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Chairman Clow called the meeting to order at 1:30 p.m.
Chairman Clow introduced Mr. Schoenberg who is substituting for Rep. Mitchell.
Rep. Crane(13) congratulated Rep. Andrus for being recognized as Legislator of
the Year by the Foundation for Government Accountability.
Chairman Clow called on Vice Chair Ehlers to share with the committee what
they would be seeing with rules this year. Chairman Clow turned the gavel over
to Vice Chair Ehlers.
Vice Chair Ehlers gave an introduction about the rules process and explained the
rules which the committee would be hearing this session.

DOCKET
NO.24-2801-2301:

Vice Chair Ehlers welcomed John Price, Bureau Chief, Division of Occupational
and Professional Licenses. Mr. Price explained the purpose of DOCKET NO.
24-2801-2301. He shared the rule does not change any policy or procedure. It has
clarifying language and removes duplicated language. In total, the rules were
reduced by 11 pages. In response to committee questions, Mr. Price shared there
is only a requirement of having a bathroom, not a specified number of bathrooms.
He also explained the inspector has some leeway for compliance timetables. He
explained there was no change to the licensure requirement for glamor photography.

MOTION: Chairman Clow made a motion to approve DOCKET NO. 24-2801-2301. Motion
carried by voice vote.
During discussion on the motion, committee members expressed concern about
requiring a license for glamour photography. Members supported the motion to
approve DOCKET NO. 24-2801-2301, but expressed the possibility of addressing
this in the future.



Vice Chair Ehlers turned the gavel over to Chairman Clow.
Chairman Clow shared upcoming items on the committee's calendar.

ADJOURN: There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting was
adjourned at 2:05 p.m.
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